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Official statement. Earthquake in Central Italy

 “The National Italian American Foundation (NIAF) extends its sincerest condolences to the victims
and their families suffering from the recent earthquake that struck central Italy.
 
“Our hearts are broken by the death and destruction that is taking place in Accumoli and throughout
the central region, including Lazio, Umbria and Le Marche. This tragic disaster has claimed the lives
of innocent individuals, including families asleep in their homes.   Words cannot convey our sense of
loss for the victims.  Our hearts and prayers are with them and the rescue workers who are
frantically trying to save the remaining victims trapped under the rubble.
 
“The earthquake, with a magnitude of 6.2, has resulted in the death of 38 people so far, and leaving
thousands homeless.
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“As we have done in the past in response to these tragedies, NIAF and its leadership stand ready to
offer help and support to the needs of our friends in Italy.”

The National Italian American Foundation (NIAF)

1860 19th Street NW

Washington, DC 20009

On the web at www.niaf.org [2]

 

Join  NIAF’s 41st Anniversary Gala Weekend, the nation’s premier Italian American extravaganza of
activities and gala dinner, in nation’s capital, October 14-16, 2016.  

Tickets on sale now at: www.niaf.org/gala [3]
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